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NASHUA CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

NOTICE 

 

Site Walk 

 
The Nashua Conservation Commission will conduct a 

site walk to verify the impacts of Pennichuck Water 

Works proposed pipeline water quality improvements 

work.  Temporary impacts to include the 75-foot Prime 

wetland buffer and 150-foot associated Water Body 

buffer located in the Water Supply Protection District.   

 
All meet at the Pennichuck Junior High School Parking Lot located at 

the Corner of Manchester Street and the Henry Burque Highway.  

After looking at the Manchester Street Tinker Road Impacts the walk 

will continue at the end of Northwest Boulevard. Directions provided 

on request.     

     

Monday February 25’Th at 5:00 PM 

 

Questions regarding the site walk can be 

directed to Scott McPhie, Nashua Planning 

Department at (603) 589-3111 
 

 


